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As a fourth generation Oregonian it is appalling to me that the prevailing mentality of 

Oregon's legislature. Taking a consistent and aggressive approach towards law 

abiding citizens with the end goal of outlawing their Oregon and Federal 

Constitutional rights. For the purpose of silencing opposing views. Removing the 

rights of citizens doesn't make us a free or safe state. Removing a citizen's right to 

protect themselves especially when you won't, is not only criminal, but heinous. 

 

I strongly oppose any further encroachment upon the rights of ALL citizens of 

Oregon. Please set aside your hypocrisy of majority rule. You choose NOT to listen 

to opposing views and silence those that you disagree with. That level of unsavory 

exclusion is detrimental to all, and further reinforces bad narratives and conspiracy 

theories. I encourage you to have actual transparency and just tell the public that you 

want absolute rule and compliance. At least being honest would remove the fake 

moralistic pretense that these types of laws pander to. 


